From:

Subject: Dissolution Request
Date: January 24, 2018 at 3:42 PM
To:
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Jay Grover Jay.Grover@ki2.nd.us

Brian Bubach brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org
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Brian,

Griggs County Central is requesting the dissolution of its current 7-12 football cooperative
agreement with Midkota and Barnes County North effective the 2019-2020 school year.

Jay Grover
Griggs County Central
Athletic Director
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From: Michael Severson Michael.Severson@k12.nd.us
Subject: Good Afternoon
Date: March 22, 2018 at 2:15 PM
To: Brian Bubach brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org

Good Afternoon Brian: Our Board voted UNANIMOUSLY dissolve the Central Dakota Titan
Football Co-Op last night at our School Board Meeting! Not sure when the meeting of NDHSAA is
to dissolve the Co-Op, but know that we are OK with it ending!

Next question........knowing that we will be done with Griggs County & Midkota after the 2018
season, is it possible to send our Junior High kids to Valley City to play football in the Fall of 2018
instead of them playing for Central Dakota. Our Board’s thoughts are that if we are looking to Co-
Op fully with VC anyway, why not have our JH kids play start right away! Hope this makes sense!!

Thanks for all you do!! Have a great Thursday!! Take Care!!

Michael A. Severson
Barnes County North Superintendent
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April 10, 2018
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Business Manager
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The Midkota School Board has approved the dissolution of the current football co-operative program
between the Griggs County Central School District, Barnes County North School District, and Midkota

School District.

Sincerely,

Leslie B. Dale

Les Dale, Superintendent




